
WRITING THE BEST COLLEGE APPLICATION ESSAY

The college application essay is your chance to show schools who you are. The best way to tell your story is to write a
personal, thoughtful essay about.

Use all the colors. I make sure to include a photo of my first scrapbook page of the visit to Hearst Castle in
fifth grade. She keeps clothes for a long time; she likes to be comfortable. Writing the college essay takes time
and effort, and you should feel accomplished. Meanwhile, my Texas cousins watch Daniel, the youngest,
throw autumn leaves into the air that someone had spent hours raking up. Think outside the text box! We want
to learn about growth. With great pride, I have added a clipping of my page from the Mirror, our school
newspaper, next to the ticket stubs for Wicked from my date with Dad. She follows this sentence with: This
particular project is the most valuable scrapbook I have ever made: the scrapbook of my life. It provides a
little suspense. What do they have in common? Use of humor? Start preparing now. Define, Describe, Dare.
Write like you speak. The most obvious things make great topics. As I walked off the field after that first
performance, I felt prouder than I ever had. But if not, then maybe you should steer clear. A teacher or college
counselor is your best resource. And finally: Listening to rain: Why not watching TV? Is this essay prompt
asking you to inform? A good rule of thumb is this: write what you think is enough detailâ€¦and then write
twice as much. Colleges are simply looking for thoughtful, motivated students who will add something to the
first-year class. This is also time for self-reflection. On the other hand, if you're writing about something you
love, something that excites you, something that you've thought deeply about, chances are I'm going to set
down your application feeling excited, tooâ€”and feeling like I've gotten to know you. If this sounds like you,
then please share your story. You have worked so hard up until this point, and while you might be relieved,
remember: your essay is only as good as your editing. You need to talk about what you learned, about how
this experience changed you, and how it helped form who you are today. In particular, be open to showing
vulnerability. All four of my Korean grandparents sit in the top corner; they are side by side on a sofa for my
first birthday â€”my ddol. A strong lede journalist parlance for "lead" will place your reader in the "accept"
mindset from the beginning of the essay. Have at least one other person edit your essay. Notable abilities
fluency in multiple languages, wilderness survival skills, Iron Chef-level cooking abilities. Keep the story
focused on a discrete moment in time. Write the story no one else can tell. Not to mention why you're a good
fit for the college or universityâ€”and why it's a good fit for you. The truth is, admission reviewers rarely
knowâ€”or careâ€”which prompt you are responding to. Furthermore, they likely know nothing about the
subject of your essay.


